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The IMF Team visited the school of economics on 5th July 2013 to launch the Regional 
Economic  Outlook report titled “Africa Opportunities and challenges” under the topic “Recent 
Economic Development in Kenya” by Dr. Roger Nord Deputy Director of the African 
Department at the IMF. The team was led by the IMF country Representative Dr. Ragnar 
Gundmunsson and the assistant Director of the Africa Department and Mission chief for Kenya, 
Mr. Domenico Fanizza. The event was attended by more than 500 staff members and students 
who interacted with the team on the economic performance of countries in sub-sahara Africa. 

 


